
LANCHESTER E.P. (Cont.) PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

E.P. School-Service of Holy Communion 

 

To all Parents and Carers of children in Year 5 

On Tuesday 12th December 2017 we will be holding a service of Holy Communion in the school hall. We 
would like the children to be as involved in this service as possible. For this reason pupils in Year 5 have 
been exploring the meaning of Holy Communion with their class teacher and Reverend Kalus during R.E. 
lessons this term and will be offered the opportunity to receive communion during the service.  

With the permission of their parents, children who have been baptised in any church are very welcome to 
receive the bread and wine. If you are happy for your child to receive communion we ask you kindly to 
return the slip at the foot of this letter. 

Please note that we definitely do not want any child to feel anxious or embarrassed if they prefer not to 
receive communion during the service. They are all free to choose.  

All parents/ carers and family are also warmly invited to attend this very special service.  

Please also feel free to speak to Revd Kalus or myself if you have any questions. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Mrs Jane Davis 
Head Teacher 
 

................................................................................................................................. 

 

I give permission for my child........................................................... 

to receive Holy Communion and confirm that he/she has been baptised. 

 

Signed: 

 
 
 


